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ANNUAL PARENT SURVEY

The views of all groups within the school 
community are incredibly important to us as we are 
beginning to formulate our School Development 
Plan for next year. Over the next couple of weeks 
we will be surveying staff and pupils within school 
and of course would also like feedback from 
yourselves.


The link for this years parent survey is below. There 
is a grading system so it can be done really quickly 
but there is also a free text box for any specific 
feedback you would like to provide.


Please click here to access the survey


The form will close next Friday. We thank you in 
advance for taking the time to share your views.

PTA / SUMMER FAIR UPDATE 

Thank you to those of you who have sent bottles in 
today. We’re all really looking forward to the big 
day tomorrow! If you haven’t already purchased 
them Tickets for the Fair can be purchased here.


We are aware that this event can feel overwhelming 
for some pupils so with this in mind we have 
produced a social story which you may wish to 
share with your child. This can be accessed here.


Still to come this year…


• Discos - Tuesday 1st July for Early Years 
(2-3pm), Years 1-3 (3.15-4.15pm) and Years 4-6 
(6-7pm) 


• Crazy Hair Day - Friday 18th July


Please note the deadline for disco tickets sales 
has now passed. Please do not bring your child 
without a ticket as they will not be admitted to 
the event. 


https://www.pta-events.co.uk/chpspta/
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/summer-fair-25-soc-story.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/1BDbtXuxyY
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DIGITAL WELLBEING PARENT SESSION

This session will take place straight after school in the Year 
2 classrooms on Thursday 3rd July. This is one of the most 
significant issues we need an awareness of both as 
parents and educators so we strongly encourage as 
many of you as possible to join us for this, regardless of 
the age of your child.


The session will include a look at a range of issues relating 
to online safety as well as lots of practical tips for ensuring 
your child has a positive relationship with technology.

UNIFORM UPDATE

As we shared in a recent newsletter, we have worked with 
our suppliers on some small changes to elements of the 
school uniform. One of the changes is a move across to a 
new cheaper, more ecological, unisex blazer which, 
alongside the other ‘branded’ items has the newer logo.


These newer items are on sale now through Express 
Uniform (and are due to be soon through our other 
suppliers) who were on site this week for a pop up sale.


As we have previously shared we are now entering a 
transition period where we will be fading the old items out. 
We would like this to be complete by September 2026 but 
given the financial factors, this will be a flexible marker 
rather than a fixed deadline.


In the meantime, both Express Uniform and Monkhouse 
have reduced items bearing the old branding. These items 
can be purchased on their respective websites. 

MUSIC TUITION

We’re excited to be offering high-quality instrumental or 
vocal lessons during the school day, delivered by specialist 
teachers from Stockport Music Service. These are additional 
paid lessons which develop musical ability and build 
confidence, creativity, and a lifelong love of music.


To find out more about this, including cost and how the 
sessions are tailored to interest and experience, please click 
on this link.


We hope your child is enjoying their musical journey, and 
we’re excited for Stockport Music Service to continue 
supporting and inspiring their progress at Cheadle Hulme 
Primary School.

https://ukstockport.speedadmin.dk/registration#/
https://ukstockport.speedadmin.dk/registration#/
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